May 11, 2023

To Chief Jason Horning:

| am writing to inform the city that | will be retiring from my position of Firefighter Paramedic
with the Fire Department for the City of Greenfield.

| greatly appreciate the opportunity to have served this great city for 20 years, | sincerely wish
you all the continued success in providing services to the citizens of Greenfield.

My last day of service will be June 6, 2023

Dwight Haggard




